
Winchester Housing Authority 

 

NOTICE OF COMMENT PERIOD & 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Winchester Housing Authority (WHA) has prepared its Housing Agency plan 

In accordance with the requirements of Section 511 of the Quality Housing and Work 

Responsibility Act of 1998 and 24 CFR 903.  The Housing Agency Plan is a comprehensive 

document the describes aspects of the WHA’s Federal Program. 

 

A public comment period ends April 8th, 2025.  The WHA will accept comments in writing or 

on audiotape during this period.   A public hearing will be held on April 8th, 2025, at 4:00PM 

to accept comments on the Plan at the WHA Main Office located at 13 Westley St. Winchester, 

MA 01890.  This location is wheelchair accessible. 

 

A copy of the draft Housing Agency Plan is available for review at the Main Office during  

regular office hours.  The telephone number to the Authority is 781-721-5718. 

 

Susan M. Doherty Cashell 

WHA Executive Director 

1/14/2025  

 


